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MEET THE TEACHER

Welcome to the fifth grade at Charles Dickens School! We have a 

fantastic year planned. My name is Jordan Seigler, and this is my

6th year of teaching. I enjoy making learning fun and helping 

students improve!  

This year we have many amazing things happening! We will be 

going on MANY field trips, including to Put-In-Bay to visit the 

Stone Laboratory! We will have a fifth grade parent meeting to talk 

more about this and give parents a chance to sign permission 

slips and learn more about fifth grade very soon.  

This year students will be learning about space, the planets, 

ancient civilizations, geography, food webs, fractions and 

decimals, and much more! We will be expecting students to show 

greater responsibility and social skills as they begin the transition 

to middle school. 


